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Over 30 people gathered at Livingstone House last weekend to engage in a music workshop on the topic 

of 'Connecting with the Divine Within'. 

 

 
 

The workshop was led by Matt D., a professional musician, educator and composer with many years 

experience. Participants got to take part in many creative activities such as improv acting and singing, 

visualisation and conducting. It was a great combination of fun and learning making it a great and open 

creative environment. It was a great chance for people to connect with musical exploration with God at 

centre and many left inspired and moved. 

 



 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 



 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 


